September 4th, 2019
Employment Application Recommendation re: Igor Lebedivskyi
To Whom It May Concern:
I write this letter of recommendation in support of Igor Lebedivskyi, as a potential employee of your institution. Mr. Lebedivskyi has worked by my side as one of my Registered Nurses (RN) for approximately a year. I highly recommend him to anyone considering him as a prospect for any establishment. 
In this brief amount of time, I have seen him work well and provide excellent bedside manners to residents on the unit. He has played an important role interacting with the patients, their families, as well as being a strong team player while communicating properly and respectfully amongst the other staff. Mr. Lebedivskyi is very reliable in completing tasks well, excels with his common sense, and is a great team leader, which are reasons why he has thrived as a Charge Nurse. He has an outstanding work ethic, wonderful interpersonal skills and is a pleasant individual to have around, even in challenging situations. 
I can say with confidence that Mr. Lebedivskyi will be a wonderful asset to any institution considering him.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
Sincerely,
Somari S. Rodriguez, RNS

Registered Professional Nurse Supervisor

R_Somari@yahoo.com
Ssr429@nyu.edu
646.353.2817

